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Second Annual Kart Enduro & Monthly General Meeting – July 19
th

  

The next VRCBC general meeting will be held on Tuesday, July 19th at the F440 Outdoor Kart Racing 

track in Tsawwassen (  http://www.f440.com  ). 

We will be renting the track for an hour from approximately 7:30 - 8:30 pm and then holding the 

meeting afterwards. If you will be racing, please arrive by 7:00 pm so we can complete registration / set 

teams well in advance. 

 We plan to use the same format as last year's event: A one hour race with 3 drivers per team 

and as many driver changes as you want - subject to change if required  

 Most laps wins - unless we think of some other criteria in the meantime 

 Fabulous prizes - or maybe not 

 The cost will be $30 per entrant - cash or cheque (payable to VRCBC) at the door 

 Any VRCBC member or the guest of a VRCBC member can enter - the guest can enter the race 

even if the member doesn't.      

 Minimum age is 16 years and you will have to sign the usual waiver  

 The track is outdoors - we race rain or shine - they have some rain gear available but suggest 

you bring your own jacket or whatever (not loose fitting though, so a green garbage bag is not 

acceptable)  

 They have helmets available but recommend you bring your own helmet if you have one 

Directions: Drive South on Hwy 17 towards the B.C. Ferries terminal. There is a F440 sign on the right 

just before you get to 52nd   street. Turn right onto 52nd Street and then take the first (immediate) left   

onto NuLelum Way. Drive to the end (Splashdown Park will be directly in front of you) and turn right. 

Follow the gravel road (approx. 150 feet) until you see the track.  

To enter: We have approximately half the number of racers signed up already, so if you are planning to 

enter, please email me asap to get your name and the names of any guests on the list. If you are not a 

VRCBC member but would like to race, just email me as well. We can "assign" you to a member. VRCBC 

members will have priority if we reach the maximum number of entrants. 

Stanton Guy   Stanton.Guy@gmail.com  

President, VRCBC 
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